
August 22 - Jacksonians 28th Annual Golf Scramble                                              

Mark Your Calendar: 
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1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-504  

Phone: 517-788-1221       
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If we miss your call, please 

leave a message. Website for retiree information: www.consumersenergy.com/retiree                         

Online Directory password:  Forerunners                                                      

September 18     Forerunner Annual Golf Outing at the Medalist Golf Club, Marshall                                                           

September 19    Reunion Luncheon at Turkeyville USA                                                     

September 25      Jacksonians Board Meeting 10:00am                                                             

October 16          Jacksonians “Follow Up” Insurance Meeting -  10:00am & 1:30pm 

 Health Care “Follow-up” Meeting  

Fourteen foursomes competed in the 28 Annual Jacksonians golf outing at Burr Oak golf 

course.  Results included men's longest drive, Ken Rudolph, and women's longest drive 

was Linda Clark.   Closest to the pin honors for men, Jim Patefield, and women closest 

to pin was Beth Garver.   

 We had two teams with the lowest net score of 30.  Team #2 Ken Rudolph, Bob Smith, 

Dave Lyons and Ron Mealoy. Team #8  Tim Kohlitz, Kirk Balcam, Tom Simonson & Tom 

Farr.  Congratulations to all!   

 Golfers enjoyed a spectacular day weather-wise.  Thank you to Burr Oak for a delicious 

lunch.  Huge thank you to Bob Kiple for chairing this event for 28 years. Thank you also, 

to Bob’s wife Ann, Dave Desnoyer, Ken Rudolph, Gerry Garrigus and Dick Colony for 

their help in making this event possible.  Looking forward to 2019 Golf Outing!                                                                      

            See more pictures posted on CE retirees website!   

The Jacksonians will hold a    
follow-up Health Care Meeting 

on October 16, 2018, at 10:00 am 
and then again at 1:30 pm at Parnall Auditorium.  Lora   Christopher 
from the Total  Rewards and Workforce Relations  Department will be on 
hand to answer any questions you may have after attending the initial 
August Company meeting.  Refreshments available. 



 

 

 

 

Sympathy to the family of:  

*  H. Kenneth Shafley (ret. 1987) 

*  Donald Oliver Davis (ret. 1985) 

*  Cindy Loring (ret. 2012) 

*  Harry Silence (ret. 2010) 

*  Diane Blue (ret. 2001)           

*  Dale Roger May (ret. 1995) 

Sympathy to retirees/employees who 

have lost family members:                                        

*  Fallon Walker (employee) daughter               

 Nicole Suann Elcome 

*  Diane Loring (ret. 2010) sister-in-law         

 Cindy Loring (ret. 2012)  

*  Terry Mierzwa (2018) brother-in-law        

 Gene Stasik Jr 

*  Clifford Schmidt (ret.) wife                               

 Evelyn Marie Schmidt 

*  Dick Burgess (ret. 1995) wife                         

 Dorothy Burgess                                          

*  Rod Boulanger (ret. 2002) wife                            

 Nancy Ann Boulanger 

______________________________________   ____________________________________       

NAME (Print)       SPOUSE 

____________________________________________________________________________________________    

ADDRESS     APT.#   CITY   STATE  ZIP 

PHONE ______________________________  EMAIL ________________________________________________  

Winter Address (if applicable) ____________________________________________________________________                      

    Address                 Apt.#  City                  State                Zip 

                                                     

2018 Membership Dues ($10+$7=$17) $________  Scholarship donation  $__________    or                                                         

2019 Membership Dues  ($10+$7=$17) $________  = Total Enclosed $__________    Check #______    Date: _______    

Sunshine News   

 2018 Forerunner & Jacksonians Membership                   Annual dues Forerunner   = $10.00 
                                                                Annual dues Jacksonians = $  7.00 

Contact our Sunshine Committee Chair Jan Riede  (contact info. on sidebar) with information on:  Congratulations -

Sympathy—Landmark  Anniversary or Special Event that you would like included in the Jacksonian.   

Make your check payable to:  CP Jacksonians and mail the completed form with check to:                                                      

CP Jacksonians, ATTN: Membership, 1945 W. Parnall Rd., P21-504, Jackson, MI 49201   

United Way of Jackson's inaugural Hats, Mittens & Scarves Drive will be held 
September 17 - October 18.  We need volunteers to donate their time and        
talent to making hats, mittens, and scarves to keep the children of Jackson 
County warm.  Volunteers are also needed for the collection and distribution of items donated.  To 
volunteer or for more information contact Marc Daly at United Way of Jackson, 517-796-5124 or 
email mdaly@uwjackson.org.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Volunteer opportunity!  United Way “Hat, Mittens & Scarves Drive” 

EBG  “Employees for Better Government 

Would you like to be involved with EBG "CMS Employees for Better Government"?            
Retirees who have at least one share of CMS stock are invited to join EBG. Members attend           
policy events throughout the state of Michigan.  There are three membership options available.  
Option 1:  $12 a year basic membership. Option 2: $250 a year includes an annual golf outing.   
Option 3: $500 a year includes an invitation to the Chairman's Club Dinner.  For more information 
contact Mike Butchart our Jacksonian legislative representative at butchartmike3@gmail.com.  

                                                                                                                                                                 

We have updated our membership database. At this point, anyone who has not paid their dues 

through the end of 2014 has been deleted from the system. That means you are no longer a    

member of the Jacksonians/Forerunners.         

            To stay on our mailing list, renew your membership TODAY!   


